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Comment: I agree that the proposed rule would be very beneficial for businesses. It would help 

out many large and small business owners in the long run. It could also have some problems as 

well, the rule is likely to create new investment risks for mid-sized institutional and retail 

investors who own bonds. Overall I think there are benefits to the rule and could be good and 

bad for businesses. 


